Our fourth and last match of this season on Saturday 11th February will be at WEST END PARK, WINTERDOWN ROAD, WEST END, ESHER, KT10 8LS when our hosts will be Walton A.C. and
the timetable is:-
12.00 noon - Snrs/Vets/U20s              1.00 pm - U15s/U17s               1.30 pm - U13s

Maps of the location of the venue and courses are attached.  Walton are unable to provide changing or refreshment facilities.  There is a car park at Garsons Garden Centre in Winterdown Road – please avoid parking in Winterdown Road.
You should have a supply of Competitors’ Declaration Sheets together with a schedule of your club’s allocated/used Competitors’ Numbers.  You must use (1) the same numbers for the same runners as allocated/used (2) as per Pre-season Declaration if they have not run this season but were declared earlier or (3) use one of the spare numbers given to your club if they have not run or been declared yet so far.  Please mark any of (3) with an asterisk on your Declaration Sheet which must be handed in before the race starts.  If you have lost any used numbers do not use a different number but make up that lost number using a thick black felt tip pen. 

There will be First Aid cover in the Start/Finish area and the nearest A&E hospital is St Peters, Guildford Road, Chertsey, KT16 0PZ (01932 – 872000)
If you have any queries please contact me either by e-mail or phone.

